Guatemala

We are glad to announce that we’re planning to send another
team back to Guatemala the week of August 1017, 2024.
If you are interested, please contact Brenda Loucks. We are
unsure, at this time, what the cost will be, but we plan to have
fundraisers to help defray the cost. If you are unable to go but
would like to sponsor someone that would be wonderfull
Someone might love to serve but may not be able to
financially cover the cost of the trip.

Call Brenda Loucks at 814-282-6088 or
email 63brendaann@gmail.com or sign up @ church.




